
Retail space € 18.00 - 19.00 / m² | CZK 454 - 480 / m²
Prague 5, Stodůlky, Siemensova

Svoboda & Williams s.r.o. Prague Brno Bratislava PDF created
info@svoboda-williams.com +420 257 328 281 +420 543 250 711 +421 948 939 938 04. 02. 2025, 11:53
www.svoboda-williams.com +420 724 551 238 +420 724 551 238

mailto:info@svoboda-williams.com
tel:00420257328281
tel:00420543250711
tel:00421948939938
https://www.svoboda-williams.com
tel:00420724551238
tel:00420724551238


Service price 140 CZK monthly per m²

Available area 479 m2

Parking Yes

PENB B

Reference number 21409

Retail space for lease on the ground floor in the Patria West Offices (City
West B1 building) building situated in a pleasant location in the western
part of Prague. 

The premises are divided into three parts - shop, background and social
areas. They are thermally and acoustically insulated, equipped with tiled
floors and modern technologies. They have a central air exchange system
(HVAC) with regulated cooling and heating, controlled by a MaR system.
Contemporary lighting is provided by reflector luminaires built into the
ceiling, divided into 24 circuits, with emergency and exit lighting.

The premises are secured by EPS and EZS sensors, camera system and SHZ
wiring. Cold water is supplied from the municipal water supply, hot water is
prepared on site and waste is connected to the central system of the
building. All media are monitored by sub-meters, including electric meters,
water meters and calorimeters.

Location:
Excellent accessibility by car and public transport—the city center is about
20 minutes away by metro from the Stodůlky station (line B), which is right
next to the building. There are also great connections to the D5 highway, the
Prague Ring Road, and the main routes connecting the complex to the city
center and to the Václav Havel International Airport. A number of
restaurants, bistros, cafes, and an outdoor gym are in the complex; the large
Central Park and the Metropole Zličín or Homepark Zličín malls are also
close-by.

Available from October 2025.

Rental and service charges listed without VAT. Lessee pays no commission.
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